
@uscensusbureau

National Association of Latino Elected and 
Appointed Officials (NALEO) Reception 
(California)
Director’s Remarks as Prepared for Delivery
October 17, 2022

• Good afternoon. It’s a pleasure to be here with you all today. 

• Arturo has been a longtime partner to the Census Bureau, including through our National Advisory 
Committee, and he’s worked with us on four censuses now. His expertise and knowledge have 
provided critical insights to the Latino community and helped shaped plans for measuring people, 
places, and the economy. During 2020, the NALEO Educational Fund and its partner organizations 
were so important in helping us to mobilize Latinos and promoting a full and accurate count.

• We so appreciate their outreach and help. We look forward to working with Arturo on a fifth 
census in 2030. Thank you.


